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From: Pamela Green 
Sent: 23 November 2022 13:47
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Goodmores Farm

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I strongly object to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmouth_04a, Lymp_09, 
Lymp_10, Lymp_14) in the local plan. I feel that Exmouth does not have the infrastructure to support yet 
more housing. There are problems with discharge into the sea which more housing on greenfield sites will 
exacerbate. The local health and education services are strained. Traffic is becoming a problem and the 
routes into the town or to Exeter will become even more gridlocked. My Grandfather was a well known 
local builder(Snow & Yeo) and I recall him telling me that Parkside Drive was supposed to be the outer 
limit of the town. Well, we are well past that now, but I think we have reached the limit of what the town 
can sustain. Also the houses now being built are not for young local families on local wages despite some of 
them being called affordable. I hope the council will take these views into account. 
 
Yours  
Pam Green  

  


